“SAMRUK-ENERGY” JSC STATEMENT REGARDING COMMITMENT
TO THE UN GLOBAL COMPACT PRINCIPLES

I am pleased to affirm to our stakeholders that "Samruk-
Energy" JSC a participant in the UN Global Compact since
2011, has consistently upheld the Ten Principles of the United
Nations Global Compact focusing on human rights, labor,
environmental protection, and anti-corruption efforts.

We fully understand that global factors affecting
sustainable development worldwide will inevitably lead to
limitations, challenges, and risks in the course of conducting
business for everyone. "Samruk-Energy" JSC holds a strategic position within
Kazakhstan's energy sector and stands as one of the country's largest energy holding
companies. Consequently, our primary objective extends beyond ensuring the
reliable supply of electricity and heat, even amid adverse conditions, through
prudent forecasting and planning. It includes turning challenges into opportunities,
preparing for the future, taking care of the environment, and protecting the interests
of future generations.

Acknowledging the importance of our influence, we have structured our
development strategy for the years 2022 to 2031 around the idea of realizing the
Company's mission and vision by adhering to ESG principles. Within this
framework, a critical focus lies on promoting sustainable development.

We voluntarily commit to responsible business practices, advocating for
human rights across our entire value chain, actively engaging with our employees
and the communities in regions where we operate. We have integrated human rights
principles into our corporate strategy, culture, and daily operations, aligning them
with sustainable development goals. This ensures a well-rounded harmony between
the interests of our stakeholders and strategic, operational objectives of the
Company.

We aim to keeping stakeholders consistently updated about our ongoing
efforts to integrate and put into action the United Nations' ten principles and 17
sustainable development goals, UN global agenda, its objectives, and initiatives into
every facet of our company's operations. This information will be accessible through
Communication on Progress available on the UN Global Compact website at the
following link: www.unglobalcompact.org, in our Annual Reports on operating
results, and also on our company's website at: www.samruk-energy.kz

Best regards, Kairat Maxutov
Chairman of the Board of “Samruk-Energy” JSC
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